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Aruna N Sarode

I will have 6 small paintings in the Antioch Fine Arts 

Foundation’s Small Works show at 896 Main Street, 

Antioch, IL. 

The show runs through Jan. 26, 2025

All are invited to browse the impressive display of 

regional artwork, enjoy some light refreshment and chat 

with the exhibiting artists.

Questions: Contact Aruna at arunans@hotmail.com

Jeff Harold

I am the featured artist at the Lake Villa 

District Library’s (LVDL) exhibit.

Explore 'Avian Portraits', birds native to Lake 

County, in the library lobby.  

The exhibit will continue until Jan. 2025.

Questions: Contact Jeff at 
jeff@jeffharoldphotography.com

https://lcal.org/
https://www.facebook.com/share/9oLaXE1dzEYpYQLV/
mailto:arunans@hotmail.com
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MNEWS More Member News

Tobi Abrams 
I have been invited to show a large sample of my 

artwork at the Prospect Heights Library in Prospect 

Heights, IL. I have developed a unique technique for 

creating textures in my paintings, and would love for you 

to attend.

The show opened Dec. 7. 

The library is located on Camp McDonald Rd., just west 

of Hwy 83 or Elmhurst.

This is a great way to purchase holiday gifts for your 

family or friends.  

Questions: Contact Tobi at 
artbytobiabrams@gmail.com

Phil Schorn

Phil Schorn will be doing one day colored pencil 

workshop for the LCAL (and public) at the State Bank 

of the Lakes, Grayslake Sat., Feb 8, 9 am - 4 pm.

See more in Dec. Sketches.

Questions? Contact Phil at 847-421-7925 or at his website.

See my website for images of my latest colored-pencil art, 

as well as upcoming shows, classes, videos, etc., and to 

sign up for my newsletters.

Please check out my website for images of my latest 

photography, and for links to my blog, Instagram, and 

Facebook.

Questions? Contact Ernest at 847-609-8070 or 

ernestjschweit@sbcglobal.net

Ernest Schweit

I was happy to open my email the other day and 

find a letter stating that my photograph, 

“The Way,” had been accepted to the upcoming 

show, “In View, 2025,” the member and faculty 

show at the Art Center of Highland Park in January.

I’m honored to be showing my work in this 

wonderful venue.

Exhibition opening: Dec. 20

Opening reception: 5:30 to 8 pm, Jan. 10.

Location: 1957 Sheridan Road, Highland Park.

“The Way” is a print reproduced on specially treated 

aluminum that I made during an August hike through 

Independence Grove in Libertyville.

“In View, 2025” is co-curated by Executive Director James 

Lynch and Gallery Manager Caleb Smith and will feature nearly 

100 works in a variety of media.

I hope to see you all there!

“The Way”

24” x 16”

http://pschornstudio.com
http://www.pschornstudio.com/
https://www.ejschweit.com/home
https://shorturl.at/p0WKk
https://sbcglobal.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5a00964c121abe0762c9d1768&id=48c2728698&e=ba193b9629
https://www.facebook.com/ejspixs/
mailto:ernestjschweit@sbcglobal.net
https://theartcenterhp.org/
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